
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

August 3, 2020 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

Thank you for all of the input and feedback we received throughout our back to school planning 

process. In order to ensure proper staffing, transportation, and allocation of resources in the coming 

school year, we need to have more accurate information about which option you intend to select and 

we need your help.   

 

We are reaching out to ask that you discuss options for the 2020-2021 school year with your family 

over the next few weeks and commit to the choice most appropriate for your children in the coming 

year.  Please use the following link Selection/Commitment Survey for 2020-2021 school year to access 

our survey. 

 

Survey information and final selections are required by August 14th, and we request that you 

commit to the selection for at least 10 weeks.   

 

We know that this is an important decision for all of our families and we appreciate your 

participation throughout this process. 

 

Stronger together, 

 

 
 

Eric Knuth 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Christine DeMass 
Assistant Superintendent  
for Business Operations 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 

 

 

Skaneateles Central School District 
Nationally Recognized for Excellence 

45 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 13152 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfa5kZK1jQa8DjzxHk6qWHojRSQ3sSzLdn1oXuMy40KQVPMqw/viewform

